
Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 

10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held the first 

Monday of each month. For October, Mass will be on October 3rd at 

11:00 a.m. in the front community area. There will also be a non-

denominational bible study group that will meet in the dining room 

every Thursday at 6:15 p.m. 

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is help their third 

Tuesday of each month. This month, the meeting will be held on 

October 18th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to 

ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on October 18th 

directly following the resident meeting. This meeting will be to discuss 

the holiday meals for this year and any other suggestions that you may 

have regarding our menus and food. We hope that you can join us! 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in 

October to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your 

apartment first thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab 

work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We hope 

that everyone is benefitting from this service. 

Voter Registration October 4th 

Macoupin County Clerk, Pete Duncan, will be at The Village on October 

4th to register residents to vote. If you need your address changed, this 

would be a good time to do that as well. He will be answering any 

questions that you may have regarding the upcoming election. Please 

join us in the dining room at 2:00 p.m.! 
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Just Talk 
Merchant Night October 27th 

The Village will be participating in Merchant Night again this year. This night 

gives the area youngsters a safe place for trick-or-treating. Many local 

businesses participate in this night every year. Last year we had a large 

amount or trick-or-treaters, so we hope that this year will be the same. The 

residents that decide to participate can sit outside their door with candy, 

which The Village provides. We hope that you enjoy this as much as the kids 

do!  

Grafton Winery Trip October 19th 

The Village is happy to announce that we will be taking a trip to Grafton 

Winery on October 19th. We will be taking a drive to see the fall colors and 

stopping on the river road at Grafton Winery to have some lunch. They have a 

great menu and pretty views of the river. Menus will be available at the front 

desk if you would like to look before we go! We will be leaving around 10:00 

a.m. that morning, taking a drive, eating lunch, and a scenic ride home! If you 

would like to join us, please sign up at the front desk by October 14th. Cost of 

the meal is at the responsibility of the resident. We hope that you can join us 

for a fun day out! 

Movie Night October 11th and 28th 

The Village will be having our monthly “Movie Night” in the front community 

area on October 11th and 28th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, 

popcorn, and soda. If you have any suggestions on a movie to watch on these 

nights, please see Kelsey in advance. The movies for these night will be 

announced at a later date.  

Blood Pressure Screening October 10th 

Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village on  October 10th at 2:00 p.m. for their 

monthly blood pressure screening.  All residents are invited to join us in the 

dining room to get your blood pressure checked and recorded for you. 

Wiener Roast October 7th 

The Village will be hosting a wiener roast/bonfire this fall! We will be serving 

hotdogs, s’mores, and drinks! We will be outside the building at 5:00 p.m., 

come out and have some fun! Feel free to invite your friends and family to join 

us, please sign up guests at the front desk. We hope to you there! 

The Village at Morse 

Farm 

1050 West Main 

Carlinville, IL 62626 

Ph:217-854-8142 

Fax:217-854-9600 
www.villageatmorsefarm.com 

V I L L A G E  N E I G H B O R S  

Early Voting October 17th 

Pete Duncan, Macoupin County Clerk, will be at The Village on October 17th 

from 2-4:00 p.m. for early voting in the 2016 Presidential Election. He will be 

set up with voting booths in apartment #1, please meet in the front lobby if 

you would like to vote. This voting will also be open to the public, if you know 

of anyone that would like to come and vote early! We hope to see you there! 


